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Application Number SSI 7485
WestConnex M4−M5 Link — Modification 2 The Crescent overpass

Nathalie Wong & Jake Sims
Annandale

I would like to formally object to the proposed changes to Rozelle Interchange, moving the
existing proposed underground interchange to be above ground.

Our young family live around the corner from this interchange, and very often walk down
Johnston Rd to the Rozelle Bay light rail, Jubilee Park, Tramsheds through this area.
We are horrified at the proposed above ground interchange, how this will impact the quiet
beauty and tranquility of our beloved Annandale.

We strongly object to the proposal, and ask that you consider the impact to young families in
Annandale that relish the opportunity to walk to nearby parks on a daily−weekly basis. This
interchange will affect the culture and destroy the very fabric of our community.




